
Monday 13 September 2021
Covid-19 Update
We have been informed that a number of students have tested positive for Covid-19 in all year groups since returning to college this September. We are keeping our protocols under review and will take public health advice if we consider that any change is necessary.
If your son or daughter tests positive for Covid-19, either on lateral flow or PCR, please contact the college as soon as possible via the Attendance team or e-mail covid@unity.lancs.sch.uk 
If we have any further cases we will have to move to students and staff wearing a face covering (unless exempt) on the corridors. Some students and staff have continued to wear a face covering in college and I encourage your child to wear a face covering on the corridors if you have any concerns.  
Thank you for your continued support.
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